
Little Blossoms Newsletter 
 

Welcome to the spring edition of Little Blossoms first newsletter.  Firstly I would like to thank 
you for your support during our first two months of opening, we have had an amazing start to 
opening with our numbers of children increasing daily and have a fabulous team in place, to care for 
your children.  Each term I would like to share with you valuable information about the nursery. 

  

Little Blossoms Team 

Office 
Leanne  Nursery Manager 
Lisa  Administrator 
 
Cook:  Stuart 
 
Cleaner:  Carol 
 
Little Buds Room 
Sarah  Deputy Manager/Baby Room 
Leader 
Keri  Early years practitioner 
Mekenzie  Apprentice early year’s 
practitioner 
 
Little Climbers Room 
Gemma  Early years practitioner 
Melissa  Apprentice early year’s practitioner 
 
Little Flowers 
Emma  Early years practitioner 
Vicky  Early years practitioner 
Joseph  Apprentice early year’s practitioner 

Dates of you Diary 

Photographs We are having Abigail and Eye in nursery taking 
photographs of the children.  If your child does not attend on this 
day, please feel free to bring them in.  Siblings are also welcome to 
attend for photos. 
Thursday 2nd May.  9.30am – 11.30am 
 
Term Dates 
 
Non funded dates –  Week commencing 8th April 
   Week commencing 15th April 
   Week commencing 27th May 
Please discuss if you need to change the dates to suit your needs. 
 
Bank holidays -   19th April, Good Friday 
   22 April, Easter Monday 
   6th May, Early May bank holiday 
   27th May, Spring bank 
Nursery is closed on Bank Holidays 

 

Themes 
Each month in nursery we will be concentrating on specific themes and significant events, where the children will take part in a 
range of activities 
April –  Easter      May - Transport 
 St Georges Day      Walk to nursery week, 20th-25th 
 Spring 
Activities 
Please talk to the practitioners in your child’s room to fund out the exciting activities that will be available for your child, and how 
you can share these interests with your child at home. 

Keyworkers 
All children have now been assigned to a keyworkers in their rooms, this is displayed in each room for you to view or please ask a 
members of the team who will be able to introduce you to your child’s keyworker. 

Can we please ask parents to bring in welly boots for outdoor play 
for the children in Little Climbers and Little Flowers rooms. 

Little Blossoms Crèche 
- Saturday 9am - 2pm     - Providing care for children of all ages - £5 per hour 
- Light refreshments and drinking water available - Booking is essential 
- A range of educational and play activities in our child friendly environment  

 

Parent Feedback 

We would really appreciate your feedback.  Please can we 
ask you to leave a review/feedback on the following: 
Facebook - @littleblossomsnurseryblackpool 
Instagram - littleblossomsnurseryblackpool 
Google – Little Blossoms Nursery Blackpool 
Radio Wave Culture and Lifestyle Awards – 
Voting is now open! 
https://www.wave965.com/local/clsa/2019/voting/ 

 

Outdoor area 

We are currently enhancing our outdoor provision. We would be 
grateful for any wood pallets, cable reels, pipes, pieces of wood 
and any loose parts. 


